The Treasury

Parliamentary Services Unit
The Treasury

Langton Crescent
Canberra ACT 2600

02 APR 2013

Mr Theo Marinis
Financial Strategist
Marinis Financial Group
67 Kensington Road
NORWOOD SA 5067

Dear Mr Marinis

Thank you for your letter of 13 March 2013 to the Minister for Financial Services and
Superannuation concerning rumoured changes to superannuation.

As you would appreciate, due to the large volume of correspondence the Minister receives he is
unable to respond to you personally. However, please be assured that the views expressed in your
letter have been drawn to the Government’s attention.

Once again, thank you for taking the time to write.

Yours sincerely
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Kim Harrington
-Afg Manager
Parliamentary Services Unit



